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. MHAA® Strong and getter stronger ... ... leading the way as the FIRST and ONLY exclusive Miniature / Small Horse
Registry, proudly in our 33 year servicing the needs of Members around Australia and beyond ! ... ... ...

Dear Members,
REMINDERS - Sallion Breeding Reports (Stallion Returns): Mare Nominations: Membership Renewals

As advised in our last E-News, although Stallion Breeding Reports (Stallion Returns) are usually due to be submitted by

1 August, this year due to the fact that we have been held up re-locating our Registry Office, National Committee are allowing
Members extra time to submit their Stallion Breeding Reports (Stallion Returns) and these must now be received by

31 August, 2022.

This also applies to Mare Nomination Forms, these will also be accepted until 31 August, 2022.

Both Stallion Breeding Reports (Stallion Returns) and Mare Nomination Forms (if Nomination Fee being paid via EFT or
Credit Card) will be accepted via email, so if any Member has not already submitted them via post, they can be emailed to
admin@mbhaa.com.au. Or if you have any queries about either of these please email admin@mhaa.com.au or contact the
National Secretary, Barb Voysey via phone or text 0418 821100.

Also as a reminder, if you have not yet sent in your Membership Renewal, if paying via EFT or Credit Card, these can also be
emailed to admin@mhaa.com.au

All forms are available on the MHAA® website, however if you are unable to access them, email admin@mhaa.com.au for copies.

We ask Members for their patience and understanding while the Registry Office is in the initial stages of commencing our work and
if you have any queries, please do NOT contact the LBC Registry Office, please email admin@mhaa.com.au with all queries.

We also suggest that if Members are sending in Membership Renewals, Registrations, Upgrades or Transfers and need the
paperwork processed to enter a Show, please put a note with your paperwork to let the Office know.

As we are preparing to commence Shows in several States, this is an ideal time to catch up on paperwork and make sure your
Membership is renewed and all your Horse Registrations are up to date, as if your Horse is due for upgrade, it cannot be shown
until the upgrade has been done.

So, if any Member has any other issues with regards registrations or upgrades, or for that matter anything you think we may be able
to assist with, or want to discuss an issue you are having with your Horse registration, please do not hesitate to contact us, as we
will do everything, we can to assist Members. Members are often surprised to find out that we can assist them with an issue that
they thought was just not possible to resolve. So, with this in mind, you have nothing to lose in asking for assistance and Members
can direct any queries to the National Secretary, Barb Voysey, via email admin@mhaa.com.au phone or text 0418 821100.

National Committee of Management
Miniature Horse Association of Australia Inc

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It is also subject to copyright. If you have received
it in error, confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you must not disclose or use the information in it. Please notify the sender by return email and delete it from your system. Any review,
retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  Any personal information
in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act.
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